
From: Michael A. O"Keeffe
To: Tolley, Sabrina
Subject: Owl Path
Date: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 6:28:39 PM

I'm an abutter and user of The SW Path, which we locals call "The Owl Path." we
took a neighborhood survey, and most were opposed to the lighting proposal. Most
of us use the path regularly, and prefer it to stay dark. 

Michael A. O'Keeffe
mikeokeeffe@tds.net
608-334-5918 
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